Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2019 12:04 PM
To: ‘Heather Patterson’

Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Rock Lake 15 #1 Closure
Heather,

After review of the available data, the OCD has administratively processed the closure report dated 06/13/2014
regarding the Rock Lake 15 #1 (30-025-27233) release. The OCD District 1 Remediation Permit 4023 (1RP-4023) can
now be considered officially closed.

Thanks again for bringing the release to our attention and let me know if you have any additional questions.
Regards,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 4:03 PM
To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Rock Lake 15 #1 Closure

Dylan,

Thank you for taking my call earlier. I'm reaching out to see if we can get a records correction on a Marathon reclaim
site. The site is the Rock Lake 15 #1 (30-025-27233). On file the OCD has a number of reports, both work plan and
closure, and an initial and final C141. A quick review of the closure indicates that all final samples were within
regulatory limits at the time, and the depth to groundwater determination appears to be correct. I've attached a figure
showing the wells in the area and the logs of the most recently drilled well.

We would like to request closure of 1RP-4023.

Thank you again for your time, and have a wonderful holiday!

Heather Patterson
Project Scientist

MA

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 S. Halagueno St



Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com
(575) 200-5343 (mobile)




